
     

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

 

Holy Trinity Catholic High School 
128 Evergreen Hill Road, Simcoe, ON  N3Y 4K1 

Phone: 519-429-3600   Fax: 519-429-3603 
 

June 2, 2020 

Dear Parents of the Graduating Class of 2020, 

I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones healthy and doing well during this time.  The COVID-19 
Pandemic has greatly impacted your children.  The postponement or cancellation of events this past 
semester is not how any one of us wanted their secondary school experience to end.  The events over 
the past few months have been very unfortunate and we understand the disappointment our graduates 
feel.  I want to update you on a few items concerning our Graduating Class of 2020: 

1. Acknowledging Our Graduates Now – We would like to recognize our graduating class in a safe 
way in keeping with social distancing guidelines.  Our staff will be delivering a “Congratulations 
Graduate” lawn sign to each graduate’s home on Tuesday, June 9th or Wednesday, June 10th.  We 
miss our Titans and our staff want to express how truly proud we are of our graduates.  If you 
do not wish to have a lawn sign delivered to your home, please email me at the address below.  
We would like to keep this a secret, so our graduates are surprised when they receive their sign.  
We appreciate your support with this initiative. 
 

2. Graduates Survey – Our graduates are invited to take a few minutes to share their thoughts and 
plans for the upcoming year and about what they feel, at the school level, we can do to support 
them.  The anonymous survey is open until June 8th.  Please use the following link to access the 
survey:  Graduating Student Survey  

 
3. Graduation Ceremony – The graduation ceremony for our Class of 2020 has been moved to 

Friday, October 9, 2020 at 7:00pm.  Our plan is to have our graduates arrive at the school at 
5:00pm for a light dinner with our staff.  This time will also allow graduates to catch up with 
friends and staff.  These graduation plans are contingent on meeting the necessary health 
protocols issued by the Medical Health Officer.  More information regarding the number of 
guests, social distancing protocols, etc. will be released closer to the graduation ceremony date.  

 
I would like to thank you for your continued support of Holy Trinity.  We, as a staff, share in your pride 
as your child graduates from Holy Trinity. 

Sincerely, 

 

Humberto Cacilhas 
Principal   
hcacilhas@bhncdsb.ca        

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=zoLALAABOUSz8_fvc6Mws8eFRY-J_O9Bs4pCbwdRokFUMlJJR0EyRExFQ1VKTExQMldCTlM0WEhEUS4u
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